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User review of Bosch Hydronic heating 
boiler 
 
Hydronic heating is a method of heating that is well-known 

all around the world and has become more and more popular in 

Australia recently as the comfort and health benefits are 

evident. Using gas as the fuel for the hydronic heating 

boiler, it is highly efficient and Bosch’s condensing 

technology means that 91% of the gas put into the heating 

process is converted and used. 

 

Hear what this customer has to say about the Bosch Condens 

5000W hydronic heating system. 

 

Watch this video: Product review of Bosch Hydronic Heating 

 

More information on Bosch Hot Water & Heating products: 

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/user/BoschClimateAU 

Website: www.bosch-climate.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oIuhre1QT40&feature=youtu.be
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More information about Bosch Hot Water & Heating products: 

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/user/BoschClimateAU 

Website: www.bosch-climate.com.au 

 

-Ends- 
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Robert Bosch (Australia) Pty. Ltd is a regional subsidiary and part of 
the global Bosch Group. Bosch has had a presence in Australia since 
1907, and generated annual revenues of more than 555 million 
Australian dollars per annum in Oceania, and employed over 1,140 
people working primarily in our Melbourne and Sydney locations in 
2013. Our Australian activities cover a diverse range of product 
groups including security systems, power tools and accessories, 
automotive components and aftermarket parts, drives and control 
technology, solar energy, software innovations, hot water and heating 
systems, and communication center services. 
 
The Bosch Group is a leading global supplier of technology and 
services. In 2013, its roughly 281,000 associates generated sales of 
46.1 billion euros. (NB: Due to a change in accounting policies, the 
2013 figures can only be compared to a limited extent with the 2012 
figures). Its operations are divided into four business sectors: 
Automotive Technology, Industrial Technology, Consumer Goods, and 
Energy and Building Technology. The Bosch Group comprises Robert Bosch 
GmbH and its more than 360 subsidiaries and regional companies in some 
50 countries. If its sales and service partners are included, then 
Bosch is represented in roughly 150 countries. This worldwide 
development, manufacturing, and sales network is the foundation for 
further growth. In 2013, the Bosch Group invested some 4.5 billion 
euros in research and development and applied for some 5,000 patents. 
This is an average of 20 patents per day. The Bosch Group’s products 
and services are designed to fascinate, and to improve the quality of 
life by providing solutions which are both innovative and beneficial. 
In this way, the company offers technology worldwide that is “Invented 
for life.” 
 
Additional information is available online at www.bosch-
climate.com.au and www.bosch-press.com 
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